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Happy New Year to you all! Welcome back to term 3 and what a busy term it will be! The 

children are looking refreshed and all set for term 3 of P6!  We continue to share class 

achievements on a Monday.  Thanks for all of the contributions already brought in. 

 

Additional Information 

P6 will have class teacher P.E. on a Tuesday and a lesson with Mrs Jones on a Wednesday.  

Mr McDonald teaches Music to P6 on a Thursday, while Mrs Callaghan takes a session on a 

Monday. 

Literacy 

This term we will be continuing to develop 

our Literature Circles work, with children 

taking on different roles each week.  Pupils 

will continue to receive reading homework. 

 

Within Writing, we will be working on 

imaginative story writing, as well as writing 

reports and instructions. 

 

We will develop our group discussion skills 

through our topics and Literature Circles 

work. 

 

 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 

13.01.20  LOLs issued 

20.01.20  Scots focus week 

30.01.20  LOLs returned 

10.02.20 - 14.02.20 Holiday 

17.02.20  LOLs issued 

02.03.20  Fairtrade Fortnight 

18.03.20  Camp Info Evening 

24.03.20 &  Parental 

26.03.20   Consultations 

25.03.20               LOLs returned 

01.04.20  Talent Show 

03.04.20                Holiday starts 

Health & Wellbeing  

 
During Health and Wellbeing we will be 

looking at Relationships.  Thanks to everyone 

who was able to make it to last week’s 

meeting.  We will then move on to look at 

Keeping Myself Safe, which will cover a range 

of different scenarios. 

 

During P.E. we will be practising our Scottish 

Country Dancing and then taking part in 

Fitness Circuits. 

 

Interdisciplinary Learning 

This term we will be learning about the human body, and linking this to our Health and 

Wellbeing work.  We will be taking part in our Scots Focus Week and Fairtrade Fortnight. 

Numeracy and Maths 

P6 continue to consolidate their Basic 

Maths Facts in class.  We will also be 

continuing our focus on fractions, before 

moving on to look at multiplication and 

division strategies. 

 

We will start off this term by continuing 

our work on Time, looking at calculating 

time durations, and building confidence 

with 24 hour clocks.  Following this, we will 

look at data handling, and interpreting 

different graphs. 

 

 

Thank you all for your continuing support.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have 

any queries.                                                                      Andrew Drysdale and Lesley Deas 

Cornbank Primary School  

where everyone works together to inspire learners 

 to be their best now and in the future 


